                 Lawrence Township Trustees                                          Regular

            Thursday September 11, 2014
The Trustees of Lawrence Township met in regular session at 7:00PM. in the Charles E. Lundenberger Memorial Meeting Room. The meeting was called to order by Chairman Ritterbeck. All Trustees were present. The minutes of the last meeting were approved. The following bills were presented for approval. 

The above bills were approved by the Board and checks were written. Motion by Ackerman and seconded by Haueter to purchase a load of stone for water problems near Niblick’s property. Roll call, Ritterbeck yes, Haueter yes, Ackerman yes. Trustees agreed to remove the gates at CMA park to keep people from using it as a dog park and not cleaning up their dogs waste causing problems for people when using the park. Trustees agreed to Ron Weekley’s request to email local real estate companies to not place signs in the curb strip without a permit. Trustees agreed to send Weekley to a zoning impact meeting in Columbus for a cost of $120. Trustees received a letter from James Deselms, a township resident, stating when Chuck McNutt and Todd Reynolds installed an inlet box into the storm water pipe there work and manner was very professional. Deselms also said Ann Ackerman was very pleasant and answered with a friendly greeting and showed great willingness to assist in helping Deselms water problem. The Board then discussed Township affairs in general and a motion to adjourn was made and so ordered by the Chairman.  

ATTEST:                                                      APPROVED:

______________________, Fiscal Officer  ___________________, Chairman

John P. McClellan.                                       Matthew S. Ritterbeck 
______________________, Trustee            ___________________, Trustee               

Mike Haueter                                                Don Ackerman   
